

Colonel Light Gardens SA 5041

Phone: (08) 8276 1523 Fax: (08) 8374 1038 Email: dl.0723.info@schools.sa.edu.au

Website: www.colgrdnsps.sa.edu.au

Fundraising 2014

On behalf of the Fundraising Committee, we would like to thank everyone who donated last year – we achieved above our target, raising \$28,000 and all the students are now using the ipads we purchased. A great effort!

Our goal this year is to raise \$18,000.00 to be spent on upgrading the outdoor learning environment through landscaping design and purchases. We will only be able to do this with each and everyone's help – so thank you in advance!

We have planned our 2014 activities and list them below.

TERM ONE:

- **Entertainment Book** - we are now selling Entertainment Books, they cost \$65.00. This year we will only be taking direct orders from parents and friends of the school. Please see the note which came out this week.

TERM TWO:

- **Mother's Day Stall** A stall will be set up on Thursday 8th and Friday 9th May, before Mother's Day and we will have lovely items available for children to purchase.
- **Lap-a-thon** Friday 27th June. Every child will receive a sponsorship form and they are sponsored for every lap they do. It will be split into year level groups with different distances for each group. There will be incentives and prizes.

TERM THREE:

- **Quiz Night** Reserve the date of Saturday 5th September another great fun night promised!
- **Sports Day –** A sausage sizzle will be available as well as a coffee van
- **Father's Day Stall** A stall will be set up on Thursday and Friday prior to the day and we will be selling presents for dad and grandpa.

TERM FOUR:

- **End of year concert** – on Thursday December 4th - a bbq, soft drinks and coffee van will be available for purchase.

Don't forget our Facebook page for Fundraising for CLGPS if you need details or would like to follow events.

The fundraising committee are all looking forward to a great, fun year and are seeking volunteers to help organise ONE of the events above. If you don't want to join the committee but are able to assist with any of our events, please contact Kelly who is often to be found helping in the canteen or on 0432 988 458

Once again, thank you very much for your past involvement and continued support.

Kelly Gilbert Fundraising Chairperson Sue Woollard Principal

